
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Wednesday, November 07, 2007 12:35 PM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: website updates at Dan Weinrich Minerals

11/07/2007

We are back from Munich and updating again on a regular basis.  It was great to meet many of you at the show! 

  

* The past two days have seen over 30 new specimens added to the website, including attractive cabinet pieces, unusual and rare 
silver minerals, and neat locality gold specimens. 

  

* The auction site has been updated as well with 50 new specimens. 

  

* Look for more updates tomorrow and Friday, including some good reasonably priced small cabinet pieces and a new find of superb 
microlite from Mozambique! 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 

  

If you wish to be removed from this list please let us know. 


